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April 5, 2022 

 

Dear Caregivers,  

 

Over the past two years, Canadians across the country have gone the extra mile to 

make sure vulnerable people are protected, especially seniors and the elderly. In 

addition to the efforts of frontline healthcare workers, family members and friends have 

taken on immense responsibilities to support their loved ones. This often comes on top 

of a full work schedule.  

 

National Caregiver Day is an opportunity to recognize the inspiring commitment of 

caring Canadians, and the selfless work they do to help the people they love.  

 

I’m proud to recognize your heroic service, and celebrate employers who enable and 

support their staff who become caregivers. I know this continues to create enormous 

strains on your mental health.  

 

As we look ahead to new challenges after the pandemic, I extend my sincere thanks to 

the Canadian Home Care Association for your ongoing work, and to all homecare 

providers across the country.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Hon. Candice Bergen 

Leader of the Conservative Party of Canada and the Official Opposition 

 


